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Your Ref: 

19 May 1987 

LIVERPOOL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

ROYAL LIVERPOOL HOSPITAL 
Prescot Street, Liverpool L7 SXP 

Telephone: 051-7D9 0141 

Our Ref: CRMH/HRG if telephoning please ask for: Ext 3RO _C 

Miss R J D Spooner 
Oxford Haemophilia Centre 
Churchill Hospital 
Headington 
OXFORD 
0X3 7LJ 

Dear Miss Spooner 

I have just taken over as Haemophilia Director at the Royal Liverpool Hospital and on 

reviewing the patients records I am left with the impression that many of our bleeders 

have not been registered with Oxford. Over the course of the next few weeks I will be 

sending you Notification Forms on those that do not appear on the Oxford returns. 

I would be grateful if you could cross-check them and make sure that they are not 

registered with another centre. I would also be grateful if you could send me a large 

stack of Notification Forms since I am sure we are going to run out. 

If you do discover that some of these patients are registered elsewhere I should be 
grateful if you could let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

r
---------------------  ---------------------------

GRO-C 

C R M Hay V
CONSUILPANT HAEMATOLOGIST 
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